
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglary 

001st District (Central)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 001st District (Central) of an increase in 
burglary related incidents occurring during the month of May. An unknown offender 
entered a multi-unit condominium and went floor to floor, looking for unlocked 
residential units, with no occupants inside.  The offender entered the units and took 
electronic and personal items. 
 
These incidents both happened in the daytime hours on a Sunday, when tenants are 
usually present.  Both victims related that they had left their front doors unlocked 
when they left their units.  These incidents have occurred in the general 
geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

• 1200 block of S. Prairie Ave on 31 May 2015 at 9:30 AM -3:00 PM  

• 1200 block of S. Prairie Ave on 31 May 2015 at 3:00 PM -6:30 PM  
 

About the offenders: 
 
Unknown 

 
What you can do:  

• Keep the perimeter of your property well lighted 

• Update security video equipment 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Keep doors and windows secured 

• Immediately repair any broken windows, doors or locks 

• If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8384 
 

HY282584, HY282597 
 (Reference: PATTERN # P15-1-123)  
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